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Summer Term 

Issue: 22 

 

As I write, the PTA are busy setting up for our summer fair. 

We have again been blessed with the weather and I hope you 

all have an amazing time. 

The teachers have been hard at work completing your 

children’s reports. We will spend next week proof reading and 

getting them ready for you to read. Any statutory assessments 

that have been carried out will be contained within the report. 

I am delighted to report that we have received our 

defibrillator this week, supplied by the DfE.  This comes after 

a commitment last year to have a defibrillator on every school 

site, following a meeting with the Oliver King Foundation, 

supported by ex-footballer Jamie Carragher. 

We are hoping that the weather stays fair next week for our 

Nursery sports day on Monday and school sports day on 

Friday. Do come along to cheer the children on. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 
Fun with your children 

In the summer of 2023, an extraordinary, free public art trail and 
tourist attraction is coming to London providing a stunning must-

see attraction for all to enjoy – and you’re invited! 
 

Morph’s Epic Art Adventure in London is the UK’s first step-free 
art trail of its kind, hosted by Whizz-Kidz, the UK’s leading charity 

for young wheelchair users. 
 

From 19 June to 20 August 2023, central London will be 
transformed when it hosts up to 70 super-sized sculptures of much-
loved children’s TV character, Morph. Located alongside some of 
London’s most iconic landmarks, each Morph sculpture will be 

uniquely designed by epic, well-known and emerging artists, 
providing a fun family-friendly art trail for locals and visitors to 
follow. A series of smaller ‘Mini Morph’ sculptures adopted and 
created by schools will also be displayed as part of the adventure. 

 
Click here for more information. 

https://www.morphsadventurelondon.com/


 

 

 

  

Academy Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

Jackson – EYFS 
Yoma – Year 1 

Chayce – Year 5 
Kamiati – Year 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

VIRTUES AWARD – VIRTUES TO LIVE BY 

 

 

 

 

  “Each of you should use the gifts God has given you 

to serve others.” (1 Peter 4:10) 

EYFS Sienna and Isaiah 

Year 1 Igor 

Year 2 Joshua 

Year 3 Poppy 

Year 4 Matilda 

Year 5 Esme 

Year 6 Shi-Yu 

 

Attendance 

EYFS 97.0 

Year 1 98.0 

Year 2 97.92 

Year 3 95.81 

Year 4 93.75 

Year 5 98.46 

Year 6 92.48 

Whole School 96.18 

 

The winning class this week was Year 5 gaining two 

stars for having the highest attendance and EYFS and 

Year 1 gained one star in the space race, as they achieved 

over 97%.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Star of the Week 

Ekua 
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Household Support Fund Summer 2023 
 

The Academy, under the London Borough of Bromley, will provide a payment of £90 per pupil at the end of July for 
those who receive Free School Meals (FSM). This payment has been given out during holidays for several 

years. Although we send out vouchers via email, some parents do not seem to access them and miss out on the 
money. Once the vouchers have been issued, we are unable to replace or obtain new versions. Mr. Partington will be 
contacting the parents of our current FSM pupils to confirm the correct email address to receive the vouchers. Please 
respond to the email and confirm the correct email address. If we don't receive a response by July 8th, we will use the 

currently held email. 
 

For activities throughout Bromley please see the  Holiday Activities and Food programme, which is free to attend for 
children and young people aged 5-16 and entitled to benefit-related free school meals. 

 

Calpol 

We are in the process of reviewing our medication 

policy. In September we intend to hold 

Calpol/Paracetamol on the Academy premises and 

should your child need a single dose of medicine, 

along with your permission, we can administer it. 

With this in mind, if your child needs more than 

one dose, it may be questioned that your child is 

not well enough to be in school. We hope that this 

can help boost our attendance and help working 

families.  

Book Bags in September 

The children will continue to come to school with a book bag 

on book changing days only. With this in mind, please go on 

to the Price and Buckland website and check out our new 

book bags and rucksacks available.  

A note from your PTA… 

The PTA have been incredibly busy this last school year both 

raising funds and investing them in events and materials for 

the children. The ‘Reading Room’ will be one major addition 

in September, but among the smaller but still very significant 

projects they were able to support was the purchase of 20 

ukuleles for the music department. Mrs Cooper has already 

started giving lessons, and there looks to be lots of fun 

sessions ahead for all the children! 

Reading Books 

We will be collecting all reading books in for the 

summer holidays on Friday 14th July. Don’t forget 

to use your local library for any summer reading. 

https://www.bromley.gov.uk/Holidayactivitiesandfoodprogramme
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Things we got up to this week…   
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Achievements 

This week we would like to 

congratulate Arihant for passing 

his ABRSM Grade 3 flute exam. 

 A further congratulations to 

Chiedza for passing her Grade 1 

flute exam achieving a merit. 

Keep up the hard work! 

 

 

Please send us an email of any 

achievements your child has made and 

we would love to add them to the 

newsletter    
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Summer Term  

 
Amendments are in Blue and Cancellations are in Red. 

Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes.  
 

Date  Event 
 

Monday 10th July 2023 Author Visiting Key Stage 2 

Monday 10th July 2023 Nursery Sports Day at 9:30am 

Wednesday 12th July 2023 New EYFS children playdate 

Thursday 13th July 2023 New EYFS children playdate 

Thursday 13th July 2023 Year 6 Bowling 

Friday 14th July 2023 Sports Day – EYFS and KS1 1 at 9:15am and KS2 at 1:30pm 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Year 6 End of Year Production 9:30am 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Open Evening for Parents 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 St Peter and St Paul’s Got Talent and Pizza Night  

Wednesday 19th July 2023 Transition Day (meet next year’s teacher) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 Year 6 Leavers Mass 10:45am 

Friday 21st July 2023 INSET Day (non-pupil day) 
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